Date: February 5, 2019 at 3:43:18 PM CST
Subject: SB 46 Opposition Testimony

As a representative of Olathe Trading Post & Pawn, it is my testimony to oppose Senate Bill 46
under the belief that it does not promote due process for both the victim of misappropriation, or
the business involved. The existing statutes are detrimental to our business as well as being more
in line with a balanced process to retrieve misappropriated items. It is my belief that there needs
to be due process for ALL involved. I implore you to reject SB 46 as currently presented.

Skylar Randall
General Manager
Olathe Trading Post & Pawn



